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Hello, 

 

I oppose SB 210. I want Oregon's vote by mail to stay the way it is now. SB 210 

represents a step backward for voting accessibility in Oregon. Our proven vote-by-

mail system works! SB 210 would disenfranchise voters and erode the inclusive 

democracy that Oregonians champion and have come to expect. This is an 

unnecessary bill, since anyone who wants to vote in person can still drop off their 

ballot.  

 

Rosalie Kelly 


